
 
From: Chris Wightman <chris@fcrcommercial.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 10:20 AM 
To: Tiffany Newsome <tnewsome@columbusgachamber.com> 
Subject:  
 
Tiffany, 
 
It is with great reluctance, due to my health concerns, that I must relinquish my position on the 
Development Authority Board. It has been a pleasure to serve with all of you. 
Chris Wightman  
 
Chris Wightman 
Flournoy & Calhoun Realtors 
2520 Wynnton Rd. 
Columbus Georgia 31906 
706-326-2053 
 
Notice: This communication (including any attachments) may contain privileged or confidential 
information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you should delete this communication and/or shred the materials and any 
attachments and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this communication, 
or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.  
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